
From: Jessy tang  

Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2023 11:39 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: protest regarding 15 colesbrook rd subject 

Dear Madam or Sir, 

I am a resident of 18 colesbrook rd. I strongly disagree with the new subject of 
rebuilding.  

The intersection of Gamble and colesbrook is already very busy, no traffic light here, 
cars have to wait quite a time to turn left or right. Adding 17 dwellings that means close 
to a hundred people would severely block this spot. Traffic safety and noise would also 
definitely influence the neighborhood very badly.  

We wish our community would be more safe and relaxed. 

Please reconsider the plan 

Best Regards, 

Jessy Tang 

Owner of 18 colesbrook rd 
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